Launching the County Council’s
HR Shared Service for Schools
22 November 2010 sees the launch of our new HR Shared Service for schools, which has been developed in conjunction with representatives from the Schools Forum and Norfolk Governors Network.  We would like to invite you to one of five briefing sessions that we are running directly after the autumn term Headteacher Meetings (see dates and venues below).

The sessions will cover:

· Why and how the HR Service is changing.

· What will be different: structures, systems and processes.

· The new Schools PeopleNet site, which replaces the Schools HR Handbook and provides easily accessible advice and guidance on HR matters.
· What we will be asking you to do differently to get the most out of the new arrangements.
· New Schools HR Service Standards.

· Schools Staffing Adjustments: a case study demonstrating how the HR Shared Service will deliver advice to schools at various stages of the process.

Although these sessions are aimed at Headteachers, your Business Managers/Bursars are also very welcome to attend.  We will be sending a separate invitation to Chairs of Governors.  
The sessions will be held as follows:

	Venue
	Date
	Time

	Barnham Broom Hotel
	Friday

12 November 2010
	1.00 – 3.00pm

	Lionwood Infant School Norwich
	Monday

15 November 2010
	1.00 – 3.00pm

	West Norfolk PDC
King’s Lynn
	Friday

19 November 2010
	1.00 – 3.00pm

	The Old Rectory

Crostwick, Norwich
	Wednesday

24 November 2010
	1.00 – 3.00pm

	Masonic Royal Assembly Rooms
Great Yarmouth
	Friday

26 November 2010
	1.00 – 3.00pm


For those attending the Headteacher Meetings prior to the sessions, lunch will be provided.

If you (and/or your Business Manager/Bursar) are able to attend one of these sessions please confirm your place(s) by email to SchoolsHR@norfolk.gov.uk at least 7 days prior to the session date.  Please also let us know if you have any special requirements, e.g. access, sensory or dietary.
